
Village of Lake in the Hills 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given that the Lake in the Hills Planning and Zoning Commission will 
hold a public hearing on the petition from Revamp Fence & Deck on Monday, 
December 16 2024, at 7:30 p.m. at the Lake in the Hills Village Hall, located at 
600 Harvest Gate.

The petitioner requests approval of zoning ordinance text amendments to 
Section 15.2 regarding construction standards for fence posts, and other 
miscellaneous amendments. 

At the public hearing, the Planning and Zoning Commission shall accept all testimony 
and evidence.  The public is invited to attend and be heard. 

The public may also submit to lcarpenter@lith.org. written testimony to the 
Planning and Zoning Commission in advance of the hearing by 4:00 p.m. 
on Monday, December 16, 2024. The application is also available for review at the 
Village Hall. 

Michael Esposito, Chairman 
Planning and Zoning Commission 




